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News Release
 
For immediate release
 
Government of Canada Creates local jobs through Investment in farm Expansion
 
GRANTON, ONTARIO, AUGUST 22, 2011 – The Government of Canada is creating business opportunities and jobs with an investment of $120,000 to O’Shea’s Farm. Member of Parliament for Lambton-Kent-Middlesex Bev Shipley made the announcement today on behalf of Agriculture Minister Gerry Ritz.
 
“This local farm expansion means increasing farm sales, attracting more visitors and promoting locally grown food.” said MP Shipley. “This is a great example of our Government’s commitment to producers and small businesses, giving them the help they need to expand and compete in a broader market.” 
 
O’Shea’s Farm, a family business, will expand the on-site bakery, the furniture division and improve their educational school tours and other programs. Further expansion will see the installation of new hand wash systems, a new pavilion and improvements to their animal barn so they can better serve their customers. Currently, O’Shea’s Farm runs fall festival weekends in September and October, and with the loan, they can start up festival weekends during the Christmas season as well. This project will create an additional 10 jobs.
 
This capital loan is being provided through the Sand Plains Community Development Fund administered by the Ontario Association of Community Futures Development Corporations. The fund targets community-based initiatives that support regional development, attract and retain people and investment, and stimulate business development and job creation.  
 
For more information on the Sand Plains Community Development Fund, please visit www.ontcfdc.com or www.sandplains.ca.
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